
 

 

 
 
  

 

Friday 12th September 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are pleased to inform you that GLOW Group will be running as an after-school club this term.  

GLOW Group is a welcoming space where students can unwind, play board and outdoor games, and share real 
conversations about life. It’s about friendship, laughter, and feeling supported after a busy school day. Come join 
the fun, connect with others, and leave each week with a brighter glow! 

Club Details: 

• Day/Time: Mondays from 3:45pm – 4:30pm 
• Start Date: Monday 15th September 2025 
• End Date: Ongoing 
• Year Group: All Years 
• Location: Room 3:16 
• Staff Lead: Mr J Lambert 
• Cost: Free of charge 

If you would like your child to take part, please click on the link or QR code below and complete the online 
consent form by 11:45pm on Sunday 14th September 2025.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/bS5WCMZaB4      or  

 

We kindly ask that children are collected promptly at the end of the club. Please note that usual school 
behaviour expectations apply during after-school activities. 

Thank you for your continued support. We hope many pupils will enjoy taking part in GLOW. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Grattage 
Executive Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/bS5WCMZaB4

